
LAPP.NCC12 17.7.18    Council response to Inspector’s Note of 17.7.18 on the 

potential start date for Examination Hearings 

 

In accordance with the Inspector’s suggestion, the Council will prepare for the 

hearing sessions which are due to commence during the week of 19th November.  

Should a need for an Appropriate Assessment be identified, the Council will 

endeavour to complete this work in order to allow any HRA recommendations to be 

considered during these hearing sessions.   

The Council looks forward to receiving the Inspector’s Note on Matters and Issues 

towards the end of September.  

 


